






April 22, 2020 
 
 
Historic District Commission Staff:  
 
 
 
Upon purchasing my home at 2415 Seminole St,  Detroit MI 48214 the rear of the property was extremely 
overgrown and unkept.   There were several large weeds that had been growing for over 10 years the 
actually resembled trees.  Additionally, there were several dead trees that unsafe branches leaning over 
Vernor Ave.  Some were in leaning towards the house and others have recently broken and crashed into 
the house damaging the roof and windows.  
 
Upon further investigation and getting estimates I was informed that an additional trees were dead due to 
the unkept nature of the property.  In order to keep my home , my neighbors home, and Vernor traffic I 
had reluctantly had the moved.  I have attached photos as well a letter from the landscaper that performed 
the removal work.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Lee Arrington 



Indian Village Property: 2415 Seminole St, Detroit MI 48214

To whom it may concern I recently purchased a property in the Indian Village neighborhood.  My 
home has been empty for approximately 20 years and was in need a major repair when I pur-
chased it.  I’m currently in the process of full renovation with plans to occupy the home this fall.    
Below if the information for landscape renovation. 

Description of existing conditions:  

Several trees are dead leaning and threatened to fall on the house or had already fell on the 
house causing damage.  Additionally there were over grown weeds that had grown the size of 
trees.  

Description of Project:   All trees in good health wood be saved weeds and dead trees would 
be removed.  Additionally ,  weeds and “tree sized” weeds would be removed and cleared from 
the property.  Lastly, the lot will be cleared and regraded so water travels away from the house. 

Detailed Scope of work: 

1. Dead Trees and overgrown weeds removed and cleared.

 





















April 21, 2020 
 
 
Historic District Commission Staff: 
 
 
My purchase of the property at 2415 Seminole St , Detroit MI 48214 was done using a Fannie Mae 
homestyle renovation loan.  The lender and required inspection of the property deemed the garage a 
hazard and unrepairable.    After closing on the property I hired a General Contractor who managed the 
site with little supervision on my behalf and removed the garage without my knowledge as he was 
unaware the historic commission need to be consulted.  
 
Additionally, the garage was in very bad shape and practically falling down.  The walls have rotted wood , 
the roof joists, wood panels, and shingles missing, broken windows, and leaning walls.  There was no 
side pedestrian door that section was open and the garage door was also falling apart yet so young child 
could have entered and been hurt.  I have attached a letter from the then contractor along with some 
pictures of the garage for your reference 











 

 

 

Salvaggio & Co Construction llc  
42160 Merrimac Circle 
Clinton Township, Mi. 48038 
 
Lee Arrington        1/27/20 
2415 Seminole St 
Detroit, Mi. 48214 
 
 
Dear Mr Arrington, 

The demolition of the garage at 2415 Seminole was included in the scope of 
work provided by AFR, the finance company.   

Salvaggio & co did demo and remove it in accordance with our contract. We 
were not aware that permission from the historical society was required to 
Demo the garage.  

Sincerely, 
Vito Salvaggio 
Salvaggio & Co Construction llc 




